
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/8/2025 
DOCUMENTNO. 07673-20251

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

John Piescow 
Friday, August 8, 2025 10:09 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Docket No 20250011 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 7:14 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket No 20250011 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Stacy Lother <stacylother@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 8:52 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No 20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) has been a reliable utility provider, consistently delivering dependable 
electric service in the years I have owned my home. As the owner of several rental properties, I rely on FPL to 
ensure that my tenants also receive reliable electric service. In the past, I appreciated the quick response times 
when power has gone out due to weather and I know that they are working hard and do what it takes to restore 
electric service as soon as possible. I've recently noticed them proactively trimming trees all around 
town, which I really appreciate— especially with hurricane season now upon us. 

Best Regards 
Stacy Lother 
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